
Notice 

    “To plant trees is to give body and life to one’s dream of a better world.” 

To commemorate the completion of 15 years of foundation with unprecedented fanfare and 

to revisit and reconnect with the continuing journey of the school, our school is organizing 

a tree plantation drive for the students of classes IX and X in the school premises on     

April 16, 2022. Students should bring saplings/pots to be planted in and around the school 

campus.   
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